
Allegiant Matrix Switch End of Life Notification 

Bosch Security Systems 

1706 Hempstead Road 

Lancaster, PA 17601 

www.boschsecurity.us 

May 27, 2016 

Subject:  Allegiant 8900 Matrix System 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We would like to thank you for selecting Bosch video surveillance product for your security projects over the years. As a valued customer of 
Bosch, we wanted to make you aware well in advance in a change that will be taking place at the end of the year. 

Bosch can confirm, as per our current business plan, that the Allegiant LTC8600 / LTC8800 / LTC 8900 series matrix switcher/controller as well 
as the Allegiant accessories will remain active products at least through the balance of 2016.  The accessory products include, but are not 
limited to code mergers, keyboards, alarm interfaces, signal distribution units, translators and other ancillary devices.   

However, we recognize that budgets need to be arranged and time passes quickly, so we are strongly advising all Allegiant owners begin 
preparing for this phase out by looking at needs for spare parts. We need you to supply your last time buy requirements to Bosch by August 1st 
for our consideration and planning.  Should conditions change and/or warrant further notification, Bosch will be providing you an update.   

In addition, please be assured that Bosch will provide support and service for an additional four years beyond the actual end-of-life date. 

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 

 Sincerely, 

Robert Drob 

Vice President Sales, Major Projects 

robert.drob@us.bosch.com 

http://www.boschsecurity.us/



